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11-AFC-3
From: <shadow_write@cox.net> DATE MAR 232012
To: <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 3/21/2012 6:24 PM RECD. MAR 27 2012|
Subject: CEC record-Docket #11-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation SitingCase

Wednesday, March 21, 2012

Dear Sir,

My name is Michael Frice, of 7919 Shantung Dr. in Santee CA. | am 23 years old. | have a mild heart
problem, but love to hike, especially with my father. It is through him that | have learned of this powerplant
project. We have discussed it numerous times. And it all comes down to the same points. Power is
needed, and clean power is good. But putting a power plant anywhere near a school and residential
housing is just stupid. My language may be informal, but asinine just dosen't seem to fit as well. I've
heard that the intended purpose is for a maximum operating capacity limit of 43%. On papers that looks
all right. In reality that 43% is still 100% too much. True most issues are going to affect the residence
imediatley downwind, as well as the high school, and the park. But theres also a river that runs through
that area. It runs back through Mission Trails Regional Park. It runs back to my hiking area. Now, I'm not
an expert. But | do know enough that when the pollutants come down from the sky, they will run throught
the river, they will run through that park and they will ultimately run through my lungs in someway. |
already have a heart problem; | have no need for anything else developing. | already have some troubles,
and | wish my condition, my hindrance, my pain on no one else. Which is going to happen eventually to
anyone too close to this project. The point to sum this up is: it does not belong there, or anywhere near
people. I'm 23 with heart problems; | have a set number of years ahead of me. All this will do is cut them
shorter.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerly,
Michael D. Frice



